

Alberta Emergency Management Agency
Office of the Managing Director
200 Park Plaza
10611 – 98 Avenue
Edmonton AB T5K 2P7
Tel: 780-644-2124

AR99652

January 21, 2020

Mrs. Marg Pollon Founding Executive Director Bridges of Love Ministry Society 109 Fairway View NW High River AB T1V 1C9

Dear Mrs. Pollon, Mary

Thank you for taking the time to meet with me on December 17, 2019, regarding Bridges of Love Community Emergency Response Training (CERT) program. Your enthusiasm for the program, and dedication to bring this initiative to Alberta is appreciated.

Communities across Alberta benefit from gaining access to training from a variety of partners and backgrounds. Building partnerships with organizations like yours is integral to building a comprehensive emergency management system in our province. These partnerships are crucial to our success and ensures that when the time comes, we can work together at the speed of trust.

The Bridges of Love CERT program is an important initiative for our province. I want to extend my heartfelt gratitude for your work, and I encourage you to keep educating Albertans.

Thank you again for your continued interest in and support of emergency management in Alberta. I look forward to our continued cooperation in making Albertans safer and better prepared.

Sincerely,

Shane Schreiber Managing Director